

March 13, 2013

Dear Business Owner / Executive,

The Community Council at Oakwood Elementary is excited to offer businesses the opportunity to partner with our school in the effort to provide an extraordinary educational experience for our students. Support from business partners goes directly to Oakwood, and our students benefit enormously from it. Some of the areas where this positive impact is needed most are:

- Professional development workshops and seminars for teachers.
- Classroom helps, including consumable textbooks and reading support programs.
- General office supplies, such as paper, toner and LCD projector bulbs.
- New and updated technology.

We count on the generous support of businesses in our community to help us create the best learning environment we can for each of our students. <u>Our goal is to raise \$20,000</u> to help in these and other areas.

Our business partners are a valuable and appreciated resource at Oakwood! In exchange for supporting our school, we are pleased to offer our business partners many opportunities for free name recognition via our newsletter, student directory, website, and banners. Below are partnering options that you can choose from:

SILVER \$250 / year	Company bio and logo in newsletter and on website and 1/4 page in student directory.
GOLD \$500 / year	Company bio and logo in newsletter and on website, 1/4 page in student directory, and banner with logo at school .
PLATINUM \$1,000 / year	Company bio and logo in newsletter and on website, 1/2 page in student directory , banner with logo at school, an artwork display or choir performance by our students for your business .

We believe this is a wonderful opportunity to increase your organization's involvement in the community, as well as build your reputation and earn recognition with an valuable pool of customers. If you are interested in partnering with Oakwood, or would like to discuss an in-kind donation, please contact Liz Russo at 801-864-5983 or by email at *russo.liz.a@gmail.com*. Your support is truly appreciated!

Sincerely,

Oakwood Community Council